Summer 2020

We are open!
Summer Office Hours:
Monday - Friday

g9am - 3pm

Annual Meeting:
Due to the Covid-19 eutbreak and the restrictions that the state of Michigan
currently has in place, it has been decided that the 2020 Annual Meeting will be

postponed until a late date.

Board of Directors Election:
DRCI will hold its Board of Directors elections; however, this year the election will

be held electronically. Information regarding the election will be sent out, via U.S.

mail within the next week.

Doc Turino Memorial Fireworks:

The annual fireworks display is scheduled for Saturday, June 27th at dusk. This

year's display will be the largest to date. We encourage everyone to practice safe

social distancing.

Matching Road Fund Grant:

At the June Board of Directors meeting, it was decided to reinstate the Matching
Road Fund Grants beginning in July 2020. This year the grants will be up to
$2,000. The updated application can be found on the DRCI website.



